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Form of Advice Letter 

(To be submitted on Company Letterhead)
(Name of Utility) 
(Date)    

Advice Letter Number         .

Bruce N. Smith, Director

Public Utilities Commission

  of the State of Colorado

1580 Logan St., OL2

Denver, Colorado 80203









The accompanying tariff sheet issued by the above‑named utility is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Utilities Law:

Colo. 
Cancels Colo.  

P.U.C. No.   .







P.U.C. No.  : 

Sheet No.    :  
   Title of Sheet:


Sheet No.   :   

The principal proposed change is the introduction of the Colorado Universal Service Charge.  Revenues of the utility will not be increased since all contributions will be remitted to eligible telecommunications service providers as designated by the Administrator of the Colorado High Cost Support Mechanism.  Customers of the utility will be informed of the contribution surcharge amounts by a separate line item placed on the monthly bill.

Pursuant to Decision No. C98-1207, it is desired that the tariff sheet accompanying this advice letter become effective on January 1, 1999.  If you have any questions concerning this filing, contact           at                .

          (Name)          (Phone Number)

(Signature of Individual, Partner if   


a Partnership, or authorized corporate


corporate officer if a Corporation)   

TELEPHONE COMPANY NAME
Colo. P.U.C. No.    

Original Preface Sheet 1


LOCAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF


Towards the ultimate goal that basic service be available and affordable to all citizens of the state, the Colorado Legislature authorized the Public Utilities Commission to create a system of support mechanisms to assist in the provision of such service in high-cost areas.  The Commission has adopted Rules Prescribing the High Cost Support Mechanism, 4 Code of Colorado Regulations 723-41.  To insure that the mechanism is funded on a non-discriminatory, competitively neutral basis, the Rule directs that a surcharge, called the AColorado Universal Service Charge” will be levied on all telecommunications services purchased by end-users.

Effective January 1, 1999, the Colorado Universal Service Charge is 0.2%.  The Colorado Universal Service Charge may be changed on a quarterly basis.
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